From:

Sent: Monday, 28 June 2021 8:09 PM **To:** Health and Environment Committee

Subject: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill

Re: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill

Dear Health Committee Members,

We are shocked at the extreme nature of the proposed human euthansia bill. Assisted suicide is a slippery slope, and we wish to voice our strongest opposition to this bill. All human beings are made in the image of God and it is God's prerogative to determine when a person's life ends. Please invest more heavily in palliative care to look after those who are dying in a dignified manner. Many thanks.

Sincerely, Mark and Sheyl Gore